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Mr. James H. Sniezek
Deputy Executive Director for Nuclear
Reactor Regulation, Regional Operations
and Research
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

South Texas Project Electric Generating Station
Units 1 and 2

Dockets Nos. STN 50-498, 50-499
Confirmation of Extension for Response to Your

Letter and Demand for Information

Dear Mr. Sniezek:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm our telephone
conversation of October 18, 1993, in which an extension was
granted until November 15, 1993, for Houston Lighting & Power
Company (HL&P) to respond to your letter and Demand for
Information dated September 29, 1993. As discussed, this
extension will allow us to examine any additional evidence that
becomes available during the first week in November as the
Department of Labor administrative hearing associated with this
subject concludes, and to address that evidence in our response,
if necessary. Additionally, for the same reasons, the response
by Mr. Richard Balcom to the letter and Demand for Information
issued to him will also be provided on November 15, 1993.

If you have any questions on this matter, please call me or
Mr. Joe Sheppard (512-972-8757).

Sincerely,

c<o r w
W.T. Cottle
Group Vice President,

Nuclear
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Project Manager on Behalf of the Participants in the South Texas Project Mj, -
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